PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

July 19, 2011

DAVID P. FORNSHELL
(513) 695-1325

Warren County Prosecutor David Fornshell issues the following statement in response to
the Court’s denial earlier today of Defendant Marcus Isreal’s Motion for Change of Venue:

The Warren County Prosecutor’s Office believes the Court came to the correct legal
conclusion in denying the Defendant’s Motion for a Change of Venue. We look forward to the
opportunity to try this case before a Warren County jury and to achieve justice for the Dulle
family and for law enforcement throughout Warren County.
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